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Web Training Scheduled To Guide 
Providers Especially Practitioners and 
Group Practices in Submitting Newly 
Required EFT and ERA or PDF 
Remittance Advice Requests Forms  
 

As previously announced the NYS Department of Health now requires 
all billing providers to sign up for EFT and either ERA or PDF 
remittances. Enrolled providers have begun receiving notices with their 
annual Certification Statement indicating whether they need to enroll in 
EFT and/or ERA/PDF remittances in addition to submitting the signed 
and notarized Certification Statement. 
 
Sessions will explain how non-billing practitioners can request an 
exemption from the requirement. CSC will also provide guidance for the 
correct completion of the EFT and Remittance Advice Request forms.  
 
CSC will be holding a series of webinars to guide providers through the 
process and answer any questions related to the new requirement. Click 
here to register.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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